WORLD ASSOCIATION OF *Sis
SIGN LANGUAGE INTERPRETERS

WASLI is committed to the development of the profession of sign language interpreting worldwide

WASLI| Executive Board 2011 to 2015
Notice

OFFICERS

For the office of President NO valid nominations were received
For the office of Vice President NO valid nominations were received

For the office of Secretary, ONE nomination was received from the Ugandan
National Association of Sign Language Interpreters (UNASLI) nominating Awoii
Patrick Michael. The election of Awoii Patrick Michael will be confirmed at the
General Membership meeting.

For the office of Treasurer NO valid nominations were received
The WASLI Executive Board is in the process of dealing with this situation and

will make a further announcement at the General Membership meeting 2011 on
14 July 2011.

REGIONAL REPRESENTATIVES

Regional representatives are elected in each region. Elections in all the regions
have not been completed at the time of this notice but will be completed by the
General Membership 2011 Meeting on 14 July 2011 when the results will be
announced.

Any enquiries to: WASLI Secretary, Zane Hema at secretary@wasli.org
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